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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

 

Due to the State of Emergency the Board of Survey 

and Planning will be postponing the May 6, 2020 

scheduled meeting.  All items to be heard at the May 

6th meeting will now be heard at the Board’s  

June 3, 2020 hearing.   

 

Updates can be found on the Board’s website at 

http://www.city.waltham.ma.us/ 

 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Michael L.J. Chiasson, Clerk 

Board of Survey and Planning 
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